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Oregon is a Veteran-friendly state. SB 596 provides that a person eligible for a 

veterans' recognition registration plate will be able to request a waiver of the 

surcharge imposed for the plate. Appropriates moneys to the Department of 

Transportation to cover said waivers in honor of Oregon's veterans. Support. 


